
 

 

YOUR WINDOW INTO THE WORLD OF YESHIVA KETANA OHR REUVEN… 

  8:10 p.m.                                          Vol. 4 Issue #31   June 9, ‘17                                                             ז“ט"ו סיון תשע

 Darchei Doings at a Glance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Do you have a picture of your son with a gadol? 
Send it to noamnews@darcheinoam.org to have it published here! 

 

Rabbi Myski’s first graders had 
chazarah on two perakim in the 
Beis Hamedresh of Yeshivas Ohr 
Reuven. They also prepared for 
Shavuos by learning in the big 
shul like real Totties. There was 

a great kol Torah as the first grade 
talmidim learned with a real 
cheishek and bren. Rabbi Myski was 
very proud to see how seriously 
they  chazered and learned.  

New newsletter design for Yeshiva Ketana  

Ohr Reuven coming for the 17-18 school year!  

 
A respectful hush fell on the assembled sixth 
seventh and eighth graders 
when Rabbi Bamberger en-
tered the YKOR dining room 
to speak to talmidim in 
grades six through eight. 
It was Erev Shavuos. All 
assembled understood the 
awe and seriousness of the 
Yom Tov to come. Rabbi 
Bamberger spoke words of 
inspiration and chizzuk on 
the upcoming Yom Tov of Shavuos and Torah 
learning. 
When done speaking, the dining room erupt-
ed into joyous singing and dancing, with 
talmidim and rebbeim so happy to have the 
zchus of learning HASHEM’S heilige Torah!  

Being Inspired 
Preparing for Shavuos 

A warm welcome back to Rabbi 
Plotzker on his return from his 
son’s bar mitzvah in Eretz Yisroel 
from his sixth grade talmidim. 
When Rabbi Plotzker came into 
the classroom it was  decorated 
with balloons and streamers, plus 
a whole plate of nosh, soda, 
donuts, ice cream, and ices!  

 
 

The Matnas Shabbos program is coming to a close for the 16-17 
school year. In this program talmidim in 
grades one through three soaked up the 
warmth, geshmak and beauty of Shabbos eve-
ry Friday. They had the opportunity 
to learn niggunim, hear Shabbos 
stories, sing together, and experi-
ence the joy of Shabbos. Every 
week talmidim took home a pam-
phlet which included the new 
Shabbos story and song. They 
were then able to use it to sing 
zmiros with their families at the Shabbos ta-Eighth grader 

Yisroel 

Schneeweis 

and his Rebbi, 

Rabbi Peikes 

at their siyum 

on Maseches 

Sukkah! 

Matnas Shabbos  

First grader 
Meir Cohen 
singing at 

the Matnas 
Shabbos 
Program 
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K Shmuel Ten-
embaum,  
P Shaya 
Czegledi  

1 Moshe Ber-
man, Meir Cohen, 

Zevi Halton 2 Zevy Deutsch 3 
Menachem Rieder, Dovid Feder 
4 Daniel Silber 6 Yoni Eichorn  

 
 

Sunday, June 11          Pre1A Graduation 
Monday, June 12 After-School Program: Krav Maga 
Monday.-Thur., June12-15 Final Examinations Grades 6-8 
Tuesday, June 13 After-School Program: Mad Science 

Sunday, June 18 Kindergarten Graduation 
     Siyum Mishnayos Breakfast    

   Middle School Honors dinner 
Monday, June  19 After-School Program: Krav Maga 
Tuesday, June 20 Last day for Preschool 
Wednesday, June 21 Eighth Grade Graduation (Evening) 
Thursday, June 22 Last Day of Sessions, Dismissal: 1:00 
Looking ahead: 

Please note: Mid Winter break for the 17-18 school year will be on 
Jan26th-30th. Please plan your vacation accordingly.  

 A Peek into Upcoming YKOR Events  

 
Third grade Rebbe and kindergarten Morah, Rabbi and Mrs. Biller on their 
son Shloimy becoming a Bar Mitzvah! 
Fourth grader Shloimy Goldstein on his new baby brother! 
Second grade resource teacher Faigy Fleischer on her engagement to 
Noach Freund!  
Second grade Rebbe, Rabbi Pruzansky, on his son becoming a Bar Mitzvah!  

 Mazal Tov 

 

Our annual Yeshiva raffle ended with a grand prize 
winner being chosen at the Yeshivas dinner last 
week. The grand prize winner, Mr. Ephraim Zeigel-
baum, chose to donate the grand prize ($1,000.00 
CASH!) to the Yeshiva - with the stipulation that the 
class of the boy who sold him the ticket receive a piz-
za party. Thank you and congratulations to Meir Wal-
den for selling the winning grand prize ticket and 
earning your fifth grade class a pizza party. A tremen-
dous thank you to Mr. Zeigelbaum for the most gener-
ous donation. Tizku L'mitzvos! 

 
Emails were sent from the Business Office with personal-
ized registration information and forms for the upcoming 
school year. Registration is an annual process for both 
returning and newly admitted families. If you did not re-
ceive that email or have questions regarding registration, 
please contact the Business Office as soon as possible 
businessoffice@darcheinoam.org (845)352-7100, ex. 108. 

To show our appreciation to parents who submit their 
forms in a timely fashion and help facilitate a smooth reg-
istration process, there will once again be a registration 
discount of $200 per student for all families who submit 
all of the required items by June 22nd. 
Please Note: The email that was sent from the Business 
Office had TWO files attached. Please open BOTH of the 
attachments to that email. 

2017-2018: REGISTER NOW! 

Where Everyone Wins 

 
I want to thank you for the outstanding chinuch the 
boys are receiving; both in the classroom with 
their amazing rabbeim and from the extra school 
wide programs. Thank you. 
Good Shabbos, Good Chodesh and Good Yom 
Tov. 

Parental Pride 

Rabbi Lowy’s fourth grade talmidim went to 

the Goldstein’s, for a krias Shma Leining for 

Shloimy Goldstein’s new baby brother. 

http://darcheinoam.org/school-program-mad-science-10/
mailto:businessoffice@darcheinoam.org
tel:(845)%20352-7100

